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ZAMBIAS' STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF NORWAY, 6TH MAY, 2019.

Mr.President,
Zambia welcomes the delegation of Norway to the third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national  report and update just  provided.  We appreciate Norway's' effort in ensuring the promotion and protection of human rights and  commend the Government for the  commitment in implementing a human rights- based approach to development cooperation.
Zambia  recommend to Norway the following:

-To develop and implement comprehensive measures for the prevention and elimination of gender-based violence against women and girls, particularly domestic violence, rape and other forms of sexual violence.
-To strengthen the capacity of law enforcement officials to investigate hate crimes and criminal hate speech.
-To combat racial discrimination in the labour market against minorities and persons with a migrant background.
 In conclusion, we  wish Norway success as they receive   our  recommendations.
I  thank you. 
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